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Seneca Companies Denver branch personnel changes

(DES MOINES, IA – August 3, 2022) – Seneca Companies has named Mike Worthington as 
a new branch manager for the Denver branch.

“Mike has been through and seen substantial growth at Seneca. He’s also been a major 
contributor to that growth and certainly our success. I am excited for what Mike brings to 
the table as the branch manager in Denver and at the helm of our expansion into Utah and 
Idaho,” said Darren Binning, VP of Fuel Systems. 

Worthington has been with Seneca for thirty one years, stationed at the Des Moines head-
quarters location. He transitions to a Denver branch manager role after previously holding a 

general contracting management role. 

“I am very excited for the opportunity to work with our team in Denver, and to build upon what they have already 
accomplished. I also look forward to begin expanding Seneca’s footprint further west to capitalize on multiple opportunities 
in those regions,” said Mike Worthington. 

About Seneca Companies
Seneca Companies is a diverse group of entities committed to providing unequaled customer attention through a range of
related services including: Fuel Systems, General Contracting, Environmental Services, Waste Solutions Services,
Energy Solutions and Automotive & Commercial Equipment.

To learn more about Seneca Companies services and locations, please visit www.senecaco.com.
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